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PRESS RELEASE No. 92-2019 
 

 
 Federation of Philippine American Chamber of Commerce (FPCCA) Calls on 

the Philippine Consulate General in Chicago 

 

 
 

The president of the Federation of Philippine American Chamber of Commerce–

Chicago, Mr. Edgar Jimenez, the co-chair of Federation of Philippine American 

Chamber of Commerce (FPCCA) 2019 National/International Business Conference, 

Ms. Cynthia C. Flores and other officers paid a visit to Consul General Gina A. 

Jamoralin on September 5, 2019. 

 

FPACC-Chicago will host the FPACC 2019 National/International business 

conference from November 8-10, 2019 at the Hyatt Regency O’Hare Hotel in 

Rosemont, Illinois.  Participants to this event are businesspeople from the Philippines, 

Mexico, Africa, Switzerland, and the United States of America.  The conference aims 

to promote and develop trade and commerce as well as enhance its networks and 

relationships with the community and government leaders.  The conference theme is 

“Game Changers in a Global Business World.” 

 

The Chamber’s officials invited Consul General Jamoralin to the event and expressed 

their intent to partner with the Philippine Consulate General in some of the activities 

during the conference. END 
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Consul General Gina A. Jamoralin  (4th, L), Edgar Jimenez (L), Jaime Dejuras (2nd, L), Emil Bernardo (3rd, L) 
Consul Ryan Francis D. Gener (R), Atty. Aurora Austriaco (2nd, R), Ms. Cynthia Flores (3rd, R) 
 
 
 
 
 




